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Posler, Kathryn

From: Dave <stewadl@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2023 1:36 PM
To: Posler, Kathryn
Subject: Case #956-PA-2022

 ❚❛❜External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments! 
 
Ms. Posler, 
 
I am writing to you to express my concern in rezoning the property in the above case to allow for general commercial 
activity. Specifically that a facility designed for the day care and overnight boarding of pets in a location that will impact 
our quality of life for years to come. We live in the first neighborhood to the north of this property, which puts us within 
a couple hundred yards of this proposed business. Although our neighborhood contains a number of pet owners, it is 
very quiet during daylight hours and certainly during the night time hours. I ask that the city not approve the rezoning 
request for this parcel which could affect our peaceful neighborhood for years to come. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Steward 
7539 E. Camino Real 
Scottsdale, Az 85255 
480-620-5533 
 
Sent from my iPad 


